Newsletter

Week beginning - 03.10.22



Newspapers

If you have any old newspapers, please could you donate them to school for art projects?

Please hand any to your child's class teacher.

Thank you!



School Car Park/Drive reminder

Polite reminder: Please do not use the drive leading to the School staff car park to drop children off or turn around on. This is for school staff only.

Also **do not** block the driveways of local residents we are receiving a number of reports which are all being passed on to the local council and Parking Enforcement team.

Mentions

F2KS Adam and Lucian

1AS Oliwia and Judah

2JW Beatrix and Kayden

3MS Cody and Viktoria

4AO George and Franek

5EB Roxie and Dylan

6EB Meghan and Bella

F2JG Davids and Kaylen

1KE Jenson and Aleksa

2MD Markus and Ruby

3DB Oliver and Nadia

4CM Hadeer and Cayden

5JS Sharnie and Alise

6HM Amelia and Harvey

F2CA Rosie and Corey

1LS Oscar and Kaitlyn

2NG Gabriella and Jasmine

3MH Andrei and Oliver

4AH Cayden and Hadeer

5CC Izzy and Oliwia

6LN Taylor and Sophie

Time 2 Chat:

This week we would like you to get your child to use their imagination.

Imagine they have their own desert island.

What would it look like?

Who would they have live on it?

What would there be to do?

Would they have shops, a school, a zoo?

Would there be animals?
What would a day on the Island be like?



Sign of the week:







thank you

EYFS

Last week in nursery we were learning all about our families. We have enjoyed looking at the pictures of our families and talking about who we love. The children in nursery have also loved looking at the bunting that they have created at home. We have it all on display in our classroom. Thank you so much to everyone who helped their child create one!





KS1 (Years 1 and 2)

As part of our vehicle work Year 1 were asked by the library to create a book about themselves to fill a space on their shelf. In preparation for this the children in Year 1 have been practising a range of skills to make their book move. We looked out how to create a lever that moved a picture across the page and then a pivot so parts of our book would move.

Using the hole punches and split pins was lots of fun (3)

Here are a few of our practise attempts.



KS2 (Years 3 and 4)

Over the last two weeks, Year 3 have been working hard with the help of Mr Kemp to create their own Stone Age 'cave paintings'. We used oil pastels to draw handprints, people and animals in the style of cave artists. We added a mammoth, bats and spiders to complete the design. We were all so impressed by what they created!



KS2 (Years 5 and 6)

Year 5 had a very special visitor in school this week. Mrs Steptoe's grandad came in to speak to us about life during World War 2. He was 9 when war broke out; he told us all about rationing, gas masks and life during the war. Thank you for coming to see us and for answering our questions.



Nursery Rhyme of the week



Baa, Baa, Black Sheep

Baa, baa, black sheep,
Have you any wool?
Yes sir, yes sir,
Three bags full:
One for the master,
And one for the dame,
And one for the little boy
Who lives down the lane.



Autumn term 2022

Half term - Monday 17 October 2022 to Friday 28 October 2022
 Schools close - evening Wednesday 21 December 2022
 Spring term 2023

Schools open on Wednesday 4 January 2023
Half term - Monday 13 February 2023 to Friday 17 February 2023
Spring break - Monday 3 April 2023 to Friday 14 April 2023
Summer term 2023

Schools open on Monday 17 April 2023
May Day Bank Holiday - Monday 1 May 2023
Half term - Monday 29 May 2023 to Friday 2 June 2023
Schools close - evening Tuesday 25 July 2023

Attendance

Whole School was 94%.

The classes with the highest attendance are in joint first place 3MS and F2JG with 100% and 2nd place goes to 5EB 98.89%

Class Emails		3DB (Miss Brennan)	3DB@suttonroad.org
		3MS (Miss Smith)	3MS@suttonroad.org
F1 (Mrs Marsden)	SRF1@suttonroad.org	3MH (Miss Hutson)	3MH@suttonroad.org
F2KS (Miss Scales)	F2KS@suttonroad.org	4AH (Mrs Helliwell-Moore)	4AH@suttonroad.org
F2JG (Mrs Goodman)	F2JG@suttonroad.org	4CM (Mr Marshall)	4CM@suttonroad.org
F2CA (Miss Airton)	F2CA@suttonroad.org	4AO (Mrs Oakes)	4AO@suttonroad.org
1KE (Mrs Evans)	1KE@suttonroad.org	5EB (Mrs Byrne)	5EB@suttonroad.org
1AS (Mrs Smith)	1AS@suttonroad.org	5CC (Miss Cornell)	5CC@suttonroad.org
1LS (Mrs Stewart)	1LS@suttonroad.org	5JS (Mrs Skevington)	5JS@suttonroad.org
2NG (Mrs Gude)	2NG@suttonroad.org	6EB (Mrs Blakeley)	6EB@suttonroad.org
2MB (Mrs Baillie)	2MB@suttonroad.org	6HM (Mrs Mitchell)	6HM@suttonroad.org
2JW (Mr Wakeland)	2JW@suttonroad.org	6LN (Mr Newbold)	6LN@suttonroad.org



-- ----

Reminder Important Data Collection Form

It is very important that we hold the most up to date information for all children within our school. Therefore, we ask that you complete this Microsoft Form https://forms.office.com/r/HJJimg5ygt for each of your children attending Sutton Road Primary School. It should take around 20 minutes to complete per child. Both parents/carers with parental responsibility should be included. Please be aware that absent parents with parental responsibility can only be removed from our system with a valid court order. Thank you to those who have already completed the form.